

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 Aladdin Pantomime Trip

We are delighted to be able to take your child on a trip to see the afternoon performance of 'Aladdin' at the Palace Theatre on Wednesday 19th December 2018. We will be leaving school at 12:30pm and will return to school at around 4pm. Updates will be provided on the school's Twitter account, which can be accessed on the school homepage.

These tickets have been generously donated to the school and we are thrilled to be able to take the whole of Year 6, free of charge, as a reward for all of their hard work this term. The cost of the coaches to bring us to and from the cinema, and to cover insurance of the vehicles, has been covered by the school.

Please make sure that your child takes with them any medication they might need for the afternoon, along with a drink if you wish. They will have their Christmas lunch immediately before they leave school.

To confirm your child's attendance, please fill in the slip below and hand it in to your child's teacher by Monday 17th December.

Yours sincerely,

BSL

Mr B Scarle Standards Leader, Year 6

Year 6 Aladdin Pantomime Trip

I consent for my child	Class
to attend the pantomime trip to the Palace Theatre, F	Redditch on Wednesday 19 th December.
 My child has permission to have their picture take future information and/or marketing (e.g. newslett I will collect my child from their classroom at 4pm My child will make their own way home upon retu 	ers, website etc.)
☐ My child takes the following medication	
Emergency Contact Name	elephone Number
Signed (Parent/Carer)	Date

Phone: 01527 525725 Email: office@ipsleyacademy.co.uk Website: www.ipsleyacademy.co.uk lpsley CE RSA Academy, an academy operated by Central RSA Academies Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales Company Number 08166526. Registered Office: Suite B06, Assay Offices, 141 Newhall Street, Birmingham B3 1SF

